
Sheppard Mullin 

June 7, 2021 

VIA E-FILING 

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 6/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 04577-2021 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP 
2099 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Suite 100 
Washington, D.C. 20006-6801 
202. 747.1900 main 
202.747.1901 fax 
www.sheppardmullin.com 

202.747.1 946 d irect 
msundback@sheppardmullin.com 

73DN-333975 

Re: Docket No. 20210008-OT: Request of the West Central Florida Hospital Utility Alliance to 
be represented by Mark F. Sundback, William M. Rappolt and Andrew P. Mina as Qualified 
Representatives 

Dear Mr. Tietzman: 

On June 3, 2021 , the West Central Florida Hospital Utility Alliance ("HUA") filed in Docket No. 
20210034-EI a "Request of the West Central Florida Hospital Utility Alliance to be Represented 
by Mark F. Sundback, William M. Rappolt and Andrew P. Mina as Qualified Representatives" (the 
"Request") (see Document No. 0505-2021 ). This filing was subsequently moved to Docket No. 
20210008. On June 4, 2021 , the Florida Public Service Commission ("Commission") authorized 
the appearance of each of HUA's outside counsel as qualified representatives in the referenced 
docket. The Request, however, contained an inadvertent typographical error to such qualified 
representatives' mailing address. HUA is serving this errata to correct the Request, and the 
official service list in this proceeding, for such qualified representatives' accurate street mailing 
address to "2099 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W.", in lieu of the incorrect reference to "2990 
Pennsylvania Ave. N.W." Your cooperation in fixing this issue would be very much appreciated, 
and we apologize for the inconvenience this mistake has caused. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned with any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Isl Mark F. Sundback 
Mark F. Sundback 
for SHEPPARD, MULLIN, RICHTER & HAMPTON LLP 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been served by 

electronic mail, U.S. Mail, or Federal Express, this 7th day of June, 2021, to the following: 

 
Attorneys for Tampa Electric 
James D. Beasley, Esq. 
J. Jeffrey Wahlen, Esq. 
Malcolm Means 
Ausley & McMullen 
P.O. Box 391 
Tallahassee, FL 32302 
jbeasley@ausley.com 
jwahlen@ausley.com 
mmeans@ausley.com 

Federal Executive Agencies 
Holly L. Buchanan 
Scott L. Kirk 
Thomas A. Jernigan 
Ebony M. Payton 
Arnold Braxton 
DAF/JAOE-ULFSC 
139 Barnes Drive, Suite 1 
Tyndall Air Force Base, Florida 32403 
(850) 283-6289 
holly.buchanan.1@us.af.mil 
scott.kirk.2@us.af.mi 
thomas.jernigan.3@us.af.mil 
ebony.payton.ctr@us.af.mil 
arnold.braxton@us.af.mil 

Tampa Electric Company 
Ms. Paula K. Brown 
Regulatory Affairs 
P. O. Box 111 
Tampa FL 33601-0111 
(813) 228-1444 
(813) 228-1770 
regdept@tecoenergy.com 
 

 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Keith Hetrick 
Charles Murphy 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Room 110 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
khetrick@psc.state.fl.us 
cmurphy@psc.state.fl.us 
 

Office of Public Counsel 
Richard Gentry 
Charles Rehwinkel 
Anastacia Pirrello 
Stephanie Morse 
111 West Madison St., Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
gentry.richard@leg.state.fl.us 
rehwinkel.charles@leg.state.fl.us 
pirello.anastacia@leg.state.fl.us 
morse.stephanie@leg.state.fl.us 

 
Andrew P. Mina  
Andrew P. Mina 
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